
 
 
Retired Firemen’s Association December 2, 2019 Minutes 
 
President Scherer called the meeting to order at 11:05 
 
President Scherer read the names of the recently deceased:  
Ron Englemeyer 11/3, Louie Langdon 11/9, Dick Twigger 11/2 
Jimmy DiCarlo 11/18 
 
Vice President Buckley updated the Sick List: 
Paul Shaw starts radiation treatment on 12/5, Joe Kirkpatrick is battling throat 
cancer, John Henry Ford has been admitted to a nursing home. 
 
The Minutes from the November meeting were read and accepted. 
 
Treasurer Healy submitted the Treasurers report and it was accepted.  
 
1st Vice President Ventura presented the New Membership report: 
Terry Reynolds 4th BFC 
 
1st Meeting: Rip Gardiner, Joe Chism 
 
Dues letters to be sent on the 1st of January 
 
Annuity Committee: No Report 
 
Local 36: President Hudson reported that contract negotiations are ongoing 
weekly and waiting on comps from the City. New apparatus is coming in on a 
regular basis. 
 
FFA Museum: Jim Embry reported the museum has had almost 1600 visitors. It’s 
been a really good year. Bruce Goldfarb thanked the RFA for providing a platform 
for his new book regarding the events on Black Friday. 
 
 
 



 
 
Election Committee: Nominations were voted closed. All sitting board members 
up for re-election were re-elected.  
 
New Business: None 
 
Old Business: None 
 
Good of the Order: Roy Foster donated $200 for annuity issue legal fees. 
A request was made for additional Honor Guard Members. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 11:30 
 
Total Attendance: 22 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted: 
 
J Partridge 
Secretary 
 
 


